
	
	

Saturday,	15	October,	2016		
2:00pm,	for	a	2:30pm	start	

	

Uley Road Hall, Entry off Forrestall Road, Elizabeth Downs 
	

Hosted	by	the	Gawler	Country	Music	Club	
Adults	$15	pre-purchase,	$20	at	door,	Kids	15	and	under	free	
Pre-purchase	from	http://www.ticketebo.com.au/thesherrahs	

For	queries,	contact	Steve	Sherrah	on	0419	854	982	



July Birthdays

1st Rhonda Thmpson
9th Wilfred Hansen
10th Margaret Newell
16th Richard Newbury
17th Beverly Thompson
21st Dianne Walker
23rd Roslyn Hein
24th Judy Ellbourn
25th Anne Day

27th Shirley Caufield

28th Sandi Thiel

30th Maxine Bugg
30th Jessi Dickie
31st Barry Warren
31st Jim Scully
31st Dorothy Gavin

August Birthdays

1st Warren Schultz
2nd Peter O'Malley
3rd Maureen Green
3rd Tracy Leman
4th Ivan Bormann
5th Betty Aunger

6th Jeff Elliot
6th Derani Sanders
6th Milton Anderson
7th Barton Jones

8th Barbara Anderson
8th Aleen Webb

10th Jean Lang
15th John Mumford
20th Lynette Thompson
22nd Liz Henderson

25th Christine Mountstephen

25th Dennis Schulz

29th Cynthia Pearce

30th Geoffery McDonald

May Presidents Report
G'Day Members & Friends

What a good show we had for May with Eddie & friends. Eddie always plays the 
music that we like some old some modern. Well done guys we had a great day. We 
will be having Eddie & Friends back for our New Year's Eve party show. Tickets will 
be available soon. We are doing a general entry as well as a meal deal. More on that 
later. Our June show will be The Black Hats, another good show. We still don't have 
a Newsletter editor, anyone interested should contact me. We will be trying to put 
something together, so be a little patient. So until our next show.

Keep It Country
Regards To All
Keith Warren President / Entertainment Officer.














